OF THE CITY DF

201 South Victoria Avenue, Pueblo, CO 81003-3434
Phone (719) 542-6741, Fax (719) 546-5395

PUBLIC NOTICE

September 13, 2021

The Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo has completed a thorough Executive Director
search.

As a result of this search, Mr. Steven L. Trujillo has been identified and named as a finalist to
serve as the Executive Director of the Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo.

Please contact Deb Dagnillo at 584-7631 with any questions or comments.
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